ATTENTION
NOTICE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, Due to continued water line construction, on Thursday, January 7, 2016, Village residents located in the following areas ONLY may experience periods of possible water outage or reduced water flow beginning at 7:30am.
McClellan Road

McClellan Drive,
Park Avenue

37 Albany Avenue
Thank you,
Melissa Turner-Bulan
Village Clerk
Dated: January 6, 2016
